
Advisory Committee Recommendations 
September 10, 2014 

 

Name of Advisory Committee: Funeral Services                        
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Minutes for 9/10/14 

1. The committee was advised of the upcoming re-accreditation visit by the American Board of Funeral Service Education in February 

2015. The Advisory Committee will meet with the visiting team members for lunch. 

2. The College and program will be converting all the online classes to Desire to Learn management system by January 2015. The new 

LMS will allow students to access their classes by their mobile devices. 

3. The program is still working with Hillsborough Medical Examiner Office to secure the indigents cases. 

4. The new video interview requirement for the admission process is working well and is now part of the requirement for admission to 

the program. 
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Recommendation for 2014-15 

 
SPC Response 

(If we didn’t act on 
recommendations, give reason 
why not.) 

 
In support of the College’s initiative for certificate program 
the Funeral Services program would like to offer a 
crematory certificate. The addition of crematory  
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